
Beebe Healthcare is offering COVID-19 testing at several locations. Testing 
requires an order from a healthcare provider.  Patients should contact their 
provider for screening to determine if testing is appropriate.  
 
Beebe has a COVID-19 Screening Line for those who DO NOT have a 
provider. Call 302-645-3200 to be screened for possible COVID-19 testing or 
another appropriate level of care. 
 
More info at https://www.beebehealthcare.org/patients-visitors/public-health-information 
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